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Pacific Homecoming 2014 

By Tina Le, Class of 2014 
 

Alpha Psi brothers and 20 alumni joined together 
on October 17th and 18th for a Homecoming 

Weekend full of memories!  A casual alumni social 
Friday night and a BBQ Saturday afternoon at 

Rowland Hall preceded an eventful homecoming 
dinner on Saturday night at the  

Stockton Golf and Country Club.  
Also, as a part of the growing effort to raise money 

for student scholarships, the APES&L Foundation 
hosted a raffle for 2 Super Bowl Raffle tickets.  

Congratulations to Alumni brothers Cynric Cho 
and Ralph Saroyan for being those lucky winners.  

Special Thanks to Alumni President Christopher 
Won and Worthy Alumni Liaison Johnny Nilsen for 

setting up a weekend to remember.  

If you have any news you’d like to share with the Foundation, 
please feel free to email me: angelavvu@yahoo.com 

Visit our website:  
www.alphapsifoundation.net 

 

	
  
	
  
	
  

	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  

2014 Raffle 
 

Support the Alpha Psi ES&L Foundation and the 
Community Foundation of San Joaquin by purchasing a 

raffle ticket for a chance at winning one of 6 pairs of 
tickets to Super Bowl XLIX.  Along with the grand prize,  
there are several cash prizes, tickets to other sporting 

events, and electronics.   
 

Order forms are available from our website, 
www.alphapsifoundation.net, under the Events Page, or 

by contacting any of the board members.  
 

Any questions regarding the raffle can be directed to 
Loan Nguyen or Ed Larimer.    

Photos: Top Right: Bill Pryzbyla, Gary & Nancy DeGuire, and 
Peggy & Ed Larimer; Below: (Top)Tina Le & Christopher Won, 

(Bottom): Chris Chow & Ashley Rummel 



	
  

Website Update: Memorial Donations 
 

Our website has had a recent update.  We now have a special section dedicated to memorial donations.  
If you would like to make a tax-deductible donation to the foundation in the name of another organization, 
gift donation to another individual, or in honor of a brother who is no longer with us, one-time donations can 

now be made via our website. 
 

When you make a donation to the Alpha Psi Foundation Memorial Program, the person you designate 
receives a memorial card that indicates in whose memory or honor the gift has been made. It also lists your 
name as the donor, and your name is also mentioned on our website here, and in our newsletter. You also 

receive a receipt for your gift to the Foundation. 
 

Visit www.alphapsifoundation.net/memorials 
 

	
   	
   	
   	
  
	
  

Donations 
Thermometer 

 
 
 
 

We’re more than 
half way to our 
$1 million goal. 
Let’s keep it  

  going! 
 

Whitney Family Endowed California 
Scholarship 2014 

 

Congratulations to Joseph Kim 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Joseph is pictured above with the  
Foundation’s Awards Chair, Gary DeGuire 

 

Congratulations to Joseph Kim on being the first 
recipient of the Whitney Family Endowed 

California Scholarship.    
Joseph is currently a second year student at 

Pacific’s School of Pharmacy and serves as VP of 
Communications on the Student Board, ASP, and 

Worthy Assistant Prelate in the active chapter.  
The criterion for this award includes the potential 

to be involved in independent practice, 
compounding, long-term care, consulting, and 

pharmacy advocacy. The recipient must be born 
in the state of California and be a full-time student 

in good academic standing.  

Foundations of Our Foundation 
 

For those brothers who haven’t contributed to the  
Alpha Psi ES&L Foundation yet, here’s what we’re all about: 
 
MISSION 
The Foundation, a 501 (c) (3) tax exempt public benefit 
corporation, promotes education, scholarship, and leadership 
development by providing financial support to pharmacy 
students, with special consideration given to members of the 
Alpha Psi Chapter of the Phi Delta Chi Pharmacy Fraternity.  
 
VISION 
The Foundation aspires to be widely recognized by the 
University of the Pacific and the national Phi Delta Chi fraternity 
as a leader in providing financial support for pharmacy 
students in education, scholarship and leadership 
development.  
 
VALUES 
The Foundation embodies the belief that investing in the 
development of pharmacy students is an investment in 
improving the profession of pharmacy, health care, and 
society at large. 
 


